
Barre Disaster Recovery Center to Close
Temporarily 
Release Date: octubre 23, 2023

The Barre Disaster Recovery Center will close temporarily at 6 p.m. Wednesday,
October 25. It will reopen at 9 a.m. Monday, October 30.

The center is regularly open 8 a.m. to 6 p.m. Monday through Friday and 9 a.m. to
2 p.m. Saturday (closed Sunday) at:

Alumni Hall Building
Third Floor
16 Auditorium Hill
Barre, VT 05641

Vermonters can visit the center to get in-person help applying for disaster
assistance. Specialists from FEMA and the U.S. Small Business Administration
are available to help upload documents, answer questions and guide you through
the appeals process.

The deadline to apply for assistance is October 31, 2023.
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